
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
What a week! 
 
Again, I apologise for closing the school, 
yet unfortunately, this was completely out 
of my control and I would like to thank you 
for all your support and understanding. 
 
It was lovely to have the children back in 
school and we are looking forward to the 
Christmas parties, including a Christmas 
disco and of course the Year 2 Nativity. 
 
Please see below the diary dates, when 
all these events will occur. 
 
School will close on Friday at 3.15pm and 
we look forward to seeing all children back 
to school smart and ready to learn on 
Tuesday 9th January 2018. 
 
On behalf of Mr Wright and all the staff, I 
wish you all a very merry Christmas and 
hope that you have a safe and enjoyable 
time.  
 
Regards, 
 
 
Hazel Pulley 
Executive Head Teacher 
 

 

                       

  

        

 

 

 
      

 

 

  

 

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 15h December 2017

 

 
The School Facebook Page 

 
We have decided to close down our Facebook page, 
preferring to keep communication through other 
medium, such as school email, group text messaging 
and our school website. 

School Uniform 
 
Will you please see the attached guidance re: school 
uniform. It is important our pupils at Colmers Farm are 
in correct school uniform as detailed in the sheet. 
 

Important Dates:
The Nativity – Year 2 
Wednesday 20th December 9.15am – Dress 
Rehearsal – only for parents who cannot make 
Friday. 
Friday 22nd December 9.15am - Adults  
 
School Disco – EYFS & KS1 – Thursday 
                           KS2 – Friday 
 
School Closes – Friday 3.15pm 

h

Christmas Dinner 

Please remember to return your slip if your child 
normally has a packed lunch but would like to have a 
school Christmas dinner on Tuesday 19th December. 

After School Clubs 

There will be no after school clubs this last week of the 
school term.  Please ensure your child is collected at the 
end of the school day as normal.  


